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July 2, 2018

SFSD Presents "On Duty" -- First in Video Series

A Message from Sheriff Vicki Hennessy

Just in time for the Fourth of July, I am excited to share 
with you the debut of our new video series titled “ On 
Duty ,” which highlights the law enforcement services our 
deputies perform daily in San Francisco.

This segment , the first in the series, features Sergeant 
Alisa Davis-Zehner, the unit commander for City Hall 
security. The video shows what a day is like for our City 
Hall security staff.

The Sheriff’s Department is best known for securing the 
county jails and providing treatment, programming and 
education to inmates. Future “On Duty” videos will shine a light on this important 
work as well as showcase the multiple jobs and duties our deputies perform in 
service to the City and County of San Francisco.

Click the image below to watch "On Duty"
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Independence Day brings to mind the honor it is to serve this great country. The 
deputies and I take great pride in working and giving back to our community. While 
you enjoy your Fourth of July celebration, please take a moment to salute the men 
and women who bravely and honorably serve, protect and defend our country in 
peace and in times of conflict. We thank them for all that they do.

Have a Happy and Safe Fourth of July!

Information: 415-554-7225 Email: sheriff@sfgov.org
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https://player.vimeo.com/video/277338454?title=1&playsinline=1
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